Resuming dance classes

I was too slow last week to get the dance instructions on the
blog. This month we will be focusing on dances for the welcome
dance on January 27. Please consider attending.

For your interest here is an article about how dancing can
make you smarter!


https://www.ottawadancescottish.org/?p=259
http://socialdance.stanford.edu/syllabi/smarter.htm
http://socialdance.stanford.edu/syllabi/smarter.htm

